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Dear Sirs and Madams of the Committee,

I am writing to voice my opposition to any changes in the current Queensland Abortion laws.  The current
 proposed changes would remove all safeguards, and would bring great harm upon the most vulnerable of
 Queensland's people: young women in crisis and the unborn children.  Please do not make any changes to the
 current law.

Thank you for your time and service to the people of Queensland.

Sincerely,
Carol Wormald

Sent from my iPad
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